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What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have thought about a dilemma and gave advice to the main 

character using a conscience alley.  

 In Maths…Year 1 have been counting on from different numbers and learning what num-

bers look like as words. Year 2 are perfecting their partitioning of numbers to 100.   

In RE...We learning all about Harvest Festival and why it is celebrated . We thought about 

what we are thankful for and  wrote harvest  prayers.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award– Frankie for showing perseverance and completing so much work. 

William  for always showing love to others especially if they are sad.  

Work on the Wall– James Henry for his careful counting. Marcella for  working so hard in 

maths and completing a whole page of partitioning! 

Reminders & Messages  

Our outdoor learning sessions will now be on Mondays (Muddy Mondays) each week. 

We will be going out in all weathers so please ensure that your child has suitable water-

proof clothing and wellies in school.  We have had many without wellies.  

 

It was so lovely to see so many of you at the church today! 

 


